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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL
Question on notice

Thursday, 26 May 2011

4195. Hon Robin Chapple to the Minister for Mental Health representing the
Minister for Water.

I refer to a proposal to establish an investigation into the use of an aquifer just south
of 80 Mile Beach with a view to piping its water to the Pilbara, and ask -

(1) Is such a proposal being considered by Cabinet?

(2) Has such a proposal or proposed investigation been presented to, or considered
by the Minister for Regional Development in any of his capacities?

(3) If yes to (1) or (2), who put forward the idea to the Minister or Cabinet?

(4) If yes to (1) or (2), what is the extent of these considerations at the time of
answering this question?

Answer

The Minister for Water has provided the following response.

(1) No

(2) This question should be directed to the Minister for Regional Development.

(3&4) Not applicable
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